
From: Chloe Straw 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 8:12 AM 
To: Michelle Backe 
Subject: FW: Dock Application - Lasqueti Island 
 
Hey Michelle,  
 
Please post as per Stephen’s instructions. 
 
Thanks! 
Chloe 
 

From: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca>  
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 8:10 AM 
To: Chloe Straw <cstraw@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: FW: Dock Application - Lasqueti Island 

 
Correspondence for the website, file LA-RZ-2023.1. 
Thanks! 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
From: SeaScene <garyprebble@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 8:09 AM 
To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee <LasquetiIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Dock Application - Lasqueti Island 

 

Absolutely no dock permit on Lasqueti.  Living, working, sailing the vast gift of privilege being 

the British Columbia coast for over 1/2 century, I have seen the rapid absorption of waterfront 

land of all descriptions from docking uses to full blown residential and commercial exploration. 

Some of the latter is unavoidable.  Presently what is in fact unavoidable is the moral duty to halt 

any further human encroachment on any of the remnants of the once abundant natural landscapes 

of any size  that is now the reality. The cumulative effect of the sum of all of the seemingly 

insignificant measures of waterfront ...surrendering of this, the rarest of human and wildlife 

habitat necessity is to ignore our responsibility to halt the wrecking ball that is called "progress".   

 

Gary Prebble 

British Columbia  
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